
 

Friday 23rd October 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE:  Year 2 Victorian Day 
 
In Year 2 we are learning about the Victorians.  
 
As part of this topic, we will be having a ​Victorian day on Friday 20th November​. During this day the                                       
children will experience what life was like for children during the Victorian times and how different their                                 
schools were.  
 
We would like children to come to school in a Victorian outfit in order to enhance the experience. We do                                       
not expect a lot of money to go into these costumes so please speak to your child’s class teacher if you are                                           
stuck for ideas. 
 
Here are a few to get you started: 
 

 
 
We will also be making Victorian dolls houses in DT so request that your child brings in a shoe box or                                         
cereal box to use to create their project in school. Please bring them in the week beginning ​Monday 2nd                                     
November. 
 
Kind Regards, 
  
Miss Hay & Miss Horton 

Year 2 Class teachers 
 

 



 
 


